
Letter of Justification for Eviction 

Moratorium Extension 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

Address: [Insert Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally request the extension of the eviction moratorium currently in place due 

to the ongoing health crisis related to [Specify Health Crisis, e.g., COVID-19]. This extension is 

crucial for the protection of vulnerable populations, including low-income families and 

individuals who have been disproportionately affected by the economic impacts of this crisis. 

Many tenants are struggling to make rent payments due to loss of income, health-related 

expenses, and job instability. Without the extension of the eviction moratorium, countless 

families may face homelessness, leading to further public health risks and societal challenges. 

Furthermore, extending the moratorium will provide much-needed time for tenants to regain 

financial stability, seek employment opportunities, and access assistance programs designed to 

alleviate their burdens. 

In light of these factors, I urge you to consider the significant consequences that ending the 

moratorium would have on our community's health and wellbeing. An extension is imperative to 

ensure that every resident has the opportunity to remain safely in their home during these 

unprecedented times. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I hope for a favorable response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


